
12 July  
Recycling Collection 
 
19 July  
Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Council Chambers 
 
19 & 20 July  
Community Strategic  
Planning Workshops 

COMMUNITY STRATEGIC PLANNING WORKSHOPS 

It is time for the Shire’s Community Strategic Plan to be reviewed. 

Shire consultants will be running community workshops over the 19 

and 20 July when all community members are encouraged to come 

along and provide input and ideas. It’s a chance for you to help the 

Shire move in the right direction in the years ahead. Dates and times 

are as follows: 

WHERE: Bencubbin Recreation Complex  19 July @ 7:00pm 

 Beacon Country Club 20 July @ 7:00pm 

27 June 2016 

BENCUBBIN CORELLA CULL  

The Shire is seeking a community member to perform a controlled 

cull of the large numbers of Corella’s inhabiting the 

town site.  

To perform the cull you must be in possession of a 

firearm licence and the cull will be pending           

permission by the Department of Parks and  Wildlife. 
 

If you would like to register your interest, please      

contact the Shire’s contract Natural Resource        

Management Officer, Dylan Copeland 

on nrmo@icloud.com or 0488 471 727  

APPOINTMENT OF ACTING CEO 

Eddie Piper will conclude his time as Acting CEO with the Shire on 

11 July 2016. 

At it’s June ordinary meeting held Tuesday 21, Council resolved to 

appoint Mr Stephen Tindale as Acting CEO as of 11 July.  Stephen 

has a considerable amount of experience in local government  - in 

both small and large municipalities – and we look forward to         

welcoming him in just over a week’s time. 
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CHANGE OF PURPOSE OF PLANT RESERVE 

In accordance with section 6.11 (2) (a) of the Local Government Act 1995, Council resolved at its 

ordinary meeting, held 21 June 2016, to change the purpose of the Plant Reserve from: 

“To fund the purchase of road construction plant, so as to avoid undue heavy burden in a 

single year” 

To: 

“To fund the purchase of plant which exceeds Council’s capitalisation threshold, so as to 

avoid undue heavy burden in a single year” 

Public comments on the proposed change will be received until 29 July 2016. 

Eddie Piper 

Acting CEO 

DAFWA WEATHER STATION—BENCUBBIN 

The Department of Agriculture and Food WA has recently installed a 

weather station at the  Bencubbin airstrip.   

The station which is now online provides up to date information every 

10 minutes and can be found at: 

www.agric.wa.gov.au/weather- stations  

The DAFWA weather station installed in Beacon is still in operation and 

can also be found via the same link. 

CONGRATULATIONS—MITCHELL HAS ARRIVED 

Loren Northover, our Customer Service Officer who is currently on maternity leave is the proud 

mum to baby Mitchell, who arrived on Sunday 19 June.  

Unfortunately no one claimed the win in the office ‘arrival date stakes’ due to Mitchell taking his 

time, arriving 9 days after his due date.  

We couldn’t be happier for Loren and dad Brendan Davis at such a joyous time.  


